
Please Join Us On

August 31, 2023

“A World in Harmony”
If you are interested in singing with a Grassroots Community Choir on this

original piece that placed as a

Top Ten Finalist in the

2022 “Road to Nashville” international songwriting contest out of

20K submissions,

please complete this form and return by July 31st to:
Nate Strasser, EBPC’s Director of Music at nstrasser@ebpctn.org

Name:
Email Address:
Phone Number:
Vocal Part:
___ Alto ___ Soprano ___ Tenor ___ Bass/Baritone

Next Steps:
Nate will email out the musical arrangement and parts track later in July.
Tentatively, there will be a ZOOM rehearsal in August and an in-person
rehearsal before the 6:15PM program begins on August 31st.
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